
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
             

   
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

        
 
 

      

 
  

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL       October 1, 2021 

LaMonica Herbst & Maniscalco, LLP  
3305 Jerusalem Avenue 
Wantagh, NY 11793 

RE: MUR 7268 
        Cambridge  Analytica,  LLC  

Dear Sir/Madam: 

On July 2, 2020, the Federal Election Commission notified you of a complaint alleging 
that Cambridge Analytica, LLC, had violated certain sections of the Federal Election Campaign 
Act of 1971, as amended (the “Act”). A copy of the complaint was forwarded to you at that 
time. 

On August 18, 2021, we wrote to inform you that upon further review of the allegations 
contained in the complaint, the Commission, on April 22, 2021, voted to dismiss the allegations 
as they pertain to your client.  At that time, the Commission closed its file in this matter. 

This letter is to inform you that, on September 28, 2021, the Commission voted to reopen 
the matter for further consideration. 

If you have any questions, please contact Nicholas Bamman, the attorney assigned to this 
matter, at (202) 694-1628 or nbamman@fec.gov. 

       Sincerely,

       Claudio  Pavia
       Acting Assistant General Counsel 
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